
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERWEEKLY
The school office sends out a weekly newsletter via email every SUNDAY through the directives of the Principal, Dr.
Cathy Tomon. Please familiarize yourself with www.factsmgt.com to check grades, homework, lesson plans, payment,
etc. 

IMPORTANT NOTES:
Your Financial Agreement is only valid for a school year. A new Financial Agreement has to be signed and on file
at the school office prior to the first day of school. If you have not signed one for 2024-25, please see Mrs. Joy
Sarisun immediately.
The Lunch Program will begin the week of August 19. Please pack healthy snack and lunch for your student(s) the
first week of school. Only water is allowed for drinks. If your child forgets his/her lunch, they will get a Lunchable
and you will be billed for that. 
Please complete and return your STACK Registration with your student prior to using the service.
Questions/comments: Please call 252-447-3137

 MONDAY
AUG 12

 TUESDAY
AUG 13

WEDNESDAY
AUG 14

 THURSDAY
AUG 15

 FRIDAY
AUG 16

Welcome back to
school - doors open

at 7:35am
 No Morning STACK

(Before School)
Early dismissal

11:30am
STACK (After

School, close 6pm)

First full day of
school

Dismissal 2:45pm
STACK Available

Volleyball Practice,
Girls - Grades 3-8

Permission
required 

Fee of $40
Current Sports

Physical
STACK Available

Uniform Shop
 1-4pm

Mass, 8:30am (Holy
Day of Obligation -
Assumption of the

Blessed Virgin
Mary) 

STACK Available

Mass, 8:30am
STACK Available


